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Parrots Class Newsletter 05.05.17 
Hello to all, 
This week has been short but good in Parrots class. We got straight into 
work on Wednesday and have got a lot done in the time we have 
had. I have been very pleased with the efforts of the class. With a short 
week and a short term we have to get a lot of work covered but they 
have all really focussed well this week. 
Science 
We have continued our work on light and dark this week. We looked at 
the meanings of the words transparent, translucent and opaque. All 
pupils were able to notice a difference between objects from each 
category and how they react with light. We will be building on this work 
next week. 
Parent’s Evening 
Just a reminder that next week is Parent’s evening. I will be in class on 
Tuesday 9th May after school to catch up with anyone who wants to 
come in. Anyone who is unable to attend just let me know and I will 
call you whenever I can. The sessions are to discuss IEP targets and 
progress. If you are unable to attend I will send a copy of the new IEP 
home.  
Handwriting, phonics, fine motor skills. 
Within class this term we are having a large focus on handwriting and 
pre writing skills. There are going to be two handwriting groups running 
on Thursdays and Fridays where pupils can work on developing their 
ability in a range of ways. 
Cricket 
We are continuing our work with Mas the cricket coach and pupils are 
doing really well with him. He runs two different ability groups each 
week on Wednesday mornings and the development of the pupils 
within these groups has been impressive already. I will take lots of 
photos next week and send them all home. 

 
Have a great weekend. 

Best wishes 
Alistair Moger 


